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 The proposed facility is located on desert land, more than 1/2 km from the nearest public dwelling.  

Public access to the site is restricted by a locked gate and warning signs are posted.  Using the 

Commission's FM Model program, the RF density from all contributing sources (KHDR-FM, KIXW-FM, 

KXXZ-FM and KWIE-FM) totals 0.164 mW/cm2 outside the gate, at a distance of 17 meters.  This falls 

below the 0.2 mW/cm2 limit for general population exposure. 

 Pursuant to OET Bulletin No. 65, all station personnel and contractors are to follow appropriate 

safety procedures before any work is commenced.  The applicant, in coordination with other users of 

the site, agrees to reduce power or cease operation as necessary to protect persons having access to the 

site from radiofrequency radiation in excess of FCC guidelines. 
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